
The Grand Traverse Area Veterans Coalition
Wishes to Thank the following

Businesses, Their Employees and Individuals for the donation of Labor,
Equipment, and Materials used to complete Phase 1 of the New
GRAND TRAVERSE AREA VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK

Elmers Crane & Dozer`                      Elmers Concrete         SVEC Construction
Blue Star Landscape Supply               Rieth Riley                  Andersen & Crane INC.
Michigan Pipe & Valve                      Memorial Gardens      Kendall Electric INC.
Molon Excavating INC                       Conceptual Designs    Concrete Service
Grand Traverse Construction             ML Masonry               Concrete Central
City of Traverse City                          Patten Monuments      GRR Pipe Inc
North  Slope INC.                               Alpine Electric            Britten Banner
Hallmark Construction                       Creative Stone Designs

George and Sue Champlin                  Katherine Glazier        Al Thomas
Kim and Cindy Cronin                       Kelly Donaldson         Mike Stephens
Ken and Olive Pickard                        Bob Schneider            Brody O’Connell
Jack and Cecilia Pickard                     Richard Hines             Mark Griner
Walt Briggs

We Thank the Following for Their Monetary Donations

Jim and Ida Tompkins                                                DAV Chapter 38
Arnold and Barbra Ankerson                                     Louie and Debra Widrig
Mens Auxiliary VFW Post 2780                                VFW Post 2780
Dorothy Mentier

Thank You To the Following for the Donation of Picnic Tables

James Belfour                                     Gerald Corwin            Marcia Clone
Dan Doezema                                     Sandy Stowe               Terry Tiberg

Thank You to all that have purchased Engraved Bricks for the Park
A Special Thank You to the Louis and Karen Smith Family
For the Original Monuments (1991) from the old Park


